
 

 

Ivan Cankar Ljutomer primary school 

in cooperation with  

Cvetko Golar Ljutomer primary school 

invites you to 

4th International Conference 

 

MODERNITY FOR THE FUTURE – BEING CLOSE TO EACH 

OTHER IS OUR DOCTRINE 

 

on Saturday, 5th April 2025, 

 at 8:00 via videoconference (zoom) 

 

You can find out more about the topic and the guidelines for the paper by 

clicking on the link. 

Applications are accepted at the following link.  

Conference working languages: Slovenian, English, German, Croatian and 

Serbian. 

Conference registration deadline: 9th January 2025 

The deadline for submission of papers: 31st January 2025 

The presentations will take place in 4 sessions. Participants will have 20 minutes 

to present the paper. 

For further questions, please contact us on the following email: mk2025@osicl.si. 

 

We look forward to your participation and an expert exchange of views. 

                                                       

                                                      On behalf of the Organising Committee:  

Jan Filipič, headmaster of the Ivan Cankar Ljutomer primary school 

mag. Mateja Štefanec Vaupotič, headmistress of the Cvetko Golar Ljutomer          

primary school 

https://test94-sola.splet.arnes.si/files/2024/12/Teme-navodila-predloga-2025_ANG.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/tJPYM6DSB5
mailto:mk2025@osicl.si

